
 

 
 

PROJECT HISTORY 
 

Contact: Paul Sutcliffe (paulsutcliffe@ifac.org)  

June 2010- November 2010 

IPSASB and Task Force Members and staff seek, without success, additional resources to support the 
ongoing development of the project. Consequently the project is deferred. 

June 2010 

At the IPSASB meeting in June 2010, the Task Force chair, some Task Force members and the Task Force 
staff discuss the Task Force Report and its Recommendations with IPSASB members. 

The IPSASB accepts the Task Force Report and agrees that, subject to the availability of additional funding 
to resource the project, detailed proposals to action the Task Force Recommendations are to be prepared 
by IPSASB staff for consideration at IPSASB meetings in November 2010 and, as appropriate, during 2011. 

May 2010 

Analysis of input is completed. The Task Force agrees the recommendations to be made to IPSASB. The 
Task Force finalizes its Report and submits it to the IPSASB. 

December 2009 

Data collection and follow-up discussion phases of the project are largely completed. Analysis of input and 
consideration of appropriate responses are in process. 

May 2009 

The Task Force develops and issues a brief project questionnaire as the first stage of its data gathering 
process. The questionnaire is translated into French and Spanish. Responses to the questionnaire are 
requested by July 15, 2009. 

The questionnaire is an initial reference point to identify broad areas of concern. The Task Force also 
intends to undertake follow-up discussions with interested parties where possible - either on an individual 
asis or in regional round tables. It is anticipated that follow-up discussions will take place during the second 
half of 2009. 

February 2009 

The IPSASB notes progress and confirms the updated project brief and timetable, and the process for 
project development proposed by the Task Force. The Task Force holds its first meeting together with 
participants from international development agencies and other international organizations and confirms 
the project objectives, timetable and processes. A brief project questionnaire is to be developed and issued 
in April 2009 and supported by a number of follow-up interviews and round table discussions with 
developing nations during the second half of 2009. 
  

mailto:paulsutcliffe@ifac.org


2 

December 2008  

The Task Force is appointed, agrees major operating procedures and commences the process of identifying 
jurisdictions which have adopted the cash basis IPSAS and, therefore, can provide input on implementation 
issues.  

November 2008 

Project Brief is updated and approved. The project is actioned. 

November 2007 

The IPSASB approves an initial project brief. 


